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Notice of Serious Incident 

Case Number: 021545 

Date of Incident: 5/26/2024 

Date Received: 5/28/2024 

 

Facility Name: Little Creek Behavioral Health 

Facility Number: 255 

Incident Type: Licensing 

Report Description: On 05.26.24, at 1850, Resident    
 asked to take a shower right before med pass time. While, in the shower, 

 responded to all calls from the staff who were checking in on the resident. During 
med pass on a separate unit, a code was called. The staff called for  again, and she 
answered the staff. After, the third call to get the resident out of the shower,  did 
not answer.  was found unresponsive on the floor upon staff entering the 
bathroom.  had a sliver small blade and lying beside her with cuts to her left and 
right thigh. The nursing staff entered the unit when the code blue was called grabbed vitals, 
and called for the EMT and Director of Nursing. The Director of Nursing arrived at the unit 
and did a sternum rub, and she popped up. She was transported to the Emergency 
Department with superficial cuts to rule out anything further. She returned to Little Creek at 
2118. 

 

Interim Action Narrative: Resident was assessed by the nurse and sent to the ER for further 
evaluation. Resident placed on close observation and clinical restrictions. 

 

 

Maltreatment Narrative:                                                             

 

 

Licensing Narrative:  Program Coordinator reviewed provider reported incident for 
licensing concerns. Program Coordinator inquired about incident and requested 



 
 

 

 

documentation. Resident was placed on close observation and clinical restrictions. While on 
another visit, Program Coordinator requested nursing notes. Facility reported that resident 
got the small blade from a pencil sharpner out of a classroom. Per facility, hand held pencil 
sharpners have been confiscated and will no longer be utilized in the classrooms.  




